
1

From: Peter Platts 
Sent: Monday, 12 December 2016 4:49 p.m.
To: Consultations
Subject: Fee Increase

To Whom It May Concern.

I wish to object strongly to the proposed APC increase.

I feel you should be doing everything you can to decrease your costs and your growing bureaucracy before
increasing the costs to the dentists.




